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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson
Sent: Friday, February 03, 2017 5:28 PM
To: citycouncil
Cc: Nadia Khan
Subject: FW: Orr block

�
�
From: whinny3 [mailto:whinny3@aol.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2017 10:19 AM 
To: David A. Olson 
Subject: Orr block 

I am opposed to the rezoning, special permit and waivers for Washington Place.  I have lived in Newton my 
whole life.  I own two pieces of property in Newton, one of which is a condo on Washington Park.  I do not 
want the "flavor" of the neighborhood to change, and additionally, the quality of the whole city will deteriorate 
to precedents that would be set by such changes.

Thank you for your consideration.

Beverly Greenwold,  M.D. 

Sent from my Verizon 4G LTE smartphone 
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